
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Global Greetings! 

Subject: Encouraging Academic Excellence in Our 
Students 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we begin the II Term, we are 

excited to introduce a new initiative aimed at fostering a love for 

learning and promoting academic excellence among our students. 

 

Learning Incentive Program 

To motivate our students to excel in their daily lessons, kural 

recitations, reading, writing, and speaking, we are launching a 

Learning Incentive Program TREAT TO LEARN. This program aims 

to: 

 Encourage active participation in class 

 Improve academic performance 

 Develop a growth mind set 

 Reward students for their hard work and dedication 

 

How it Works 

 Students who demonstrate 

exceptional learning habits 

and academic progress will 

be rewarded with a 

stationery item of their 

choice at the end of each 

week/month. 

 Teachers will monitor 

student progress and 

identify deserving 

students. 

 Rewards will be given 

based on individual student achievement, not comparative 

performance. 

 



Eligibility Criteria 

To be eligible for the reward, students must: 

 Attend classes regularly 

 Actively participate in lessons and activities 

 Complete homework and assignments on time 

 Show improvement in their academic performance 

Benefits 

This program will: 

 Foster a positive learning 

environment 

 Encourage students to take 

ownership of their learning 

 Develop confidence and 

self-motivation 

 Improve overall academic 

performance 

Your Support 

We kindly request your support in reinforcing this initiative at 
home. You can: 

 Encourage your child to share their learning experiences with 

you 

 Ask about their daily lessons and progress 

 Provide a conducive study environment 

 Celebrate their achievements and progress 

Implementation 

This program will commence from the start of the II Term and will 

continue throughout the academic year. 

We believe that this initiative will have a profound impact on our 

students' academic journey and look forward to seeing the positive 

results. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

M. Kanthimathi 

Secretary 


